

January 24, 2025

Lenard Whalen Dawson Springs Independent Schools

RE: 24011 Storm Shelter - Overview

Dear Lenny,

The Storm Shelter project is moving forward. We should have documents ready by mid-March for Board approval and to go to FEMA. The Site Survey and Geotechnical study are complete. Powers that be have given approval for site relocation. We are currently working to complete Design Documents.

Fell free to let us know if you have questions.

Sincerely Yours,

Craig Thomas, A.I.A.

Architect

President RBS Design Group